
 

 

January 2, 2022 p.m. 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Glenwood met in the Town Hall, on the 2nd day of January, 2022, at the hour of 1:00 p.m., in 

a public hearing on the matter of considering an additional appropriation in excess of the 2022 budget.  

 

Dennis Richardson, Council Vice President, opened the pubic hearing. Other Council Members in attendance were Jo 

Temple and David Miller. Mary Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer, was also in attendance.  An attendance sheet was provided 

for other citizens in attendance.  

 

There were no questions regarding the additional appropriation. 

 

Dennis Richardson closed the public hearing and opened the meeting.  A motion was made by David Miller and seconded 

by Jo Temple to approve the additional appropriation for the American Rescue Plan Fund, Number 176, in the amount of 

$5,500.00 consisting of $5,300.00 for Premium Pay Salaries and $200.00 for Employer Taxes.  Approval was unanimous. 

 

No other business was discussed and a motion was made by Jo Temple and seconded by Dennis Richardson to adjourn 

the meeting. Approval was unanimous.  

 
 
 
Mary M. Richardson, Clerk-Treasurer 


